Kristen Mueller

From: pwdirector@uctx.gov

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 5:44 PM

To: jearrjr@wm.com

Cc: ccox6@wm.com; jmunoz9@wm.com
Subject: alley at meadowland drive

| have a resident that says that the trash hasn’t been pickup today in the alley behind. Meadowland drive that serves
6 houses. She said this short alley is always getting missed on trash day. Can you please send a truck by tomorrow to
pick up this accounts?
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